
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

 

It is hard to believe September is nearly over and we have a very 
busy term ahead of us.  

Below are some important dates for your diary 

 Friday 30th September – Non-uniform day, please bring £1 to school 
 Bring your Parent/Guardian to School Morning; each class is 

having a special information morning in the school assembly hall. These 
sessions are very important to help build Home – School links and will be 
an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and ask any questions about 
your child’s new class. Each morning will last approximately 15-
20minutes.  

P1 – 11th October at 9am 

P2 – 13th October at 9am 

P3 – 18th October at 9am 

P4 – 20th October at 9am 

P5 – 25th October at 9am 

P6/7 – 27th October at 9am 

You will have an opportunity to arrange an individual parent interview during 
these mornings. All staff look forward to seeing you there. 

 Friday 28th October – Halloween Party, all children to come to school 
dressed up 

 Thursday 1st December – School Christmas dinner 
 Christmas Performances – P1-3 Tuesday 13th December at 10am 

  P4-7 Wednesday 14th December at 10am 

More information will follow regarding performances. 

  Monday 19th December – Christmas Parties all children to come to 
school dressed with something Christmassy. 
                                                   P1- P3 finish school at 2pm 

 P4 – P7 finish school at 3pm 
 



 

 

 

 


